
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

24th June 2022 
 
Dear all,  
 
Students who took part in the cake decorating and jewellery making workshops with Autism Voice 
should have received their certificates. Well done to them. The jewellery is for sale in the café. I am 
afraid the delicious cakes have all gone! 
 
We had an introduction morning for new parents and students who will start with us in September. 
It was lovely to meet them. Six new Students will take part in a transition programme for the next 3 
Mondays getting to know each other and the college. The current students really welcomed them 
which was lovely to see.  
 
Please see some information that was given to us from Team London which may be of interest: 
  
Team London Young Ambassadors  
We would like to pass on some information regarding a programme being delivered this summer to 
young people aged 16 – 20 (up to 25 with a special educational need and/or disability) in London. 
Young people will be equipped with employability skills and the opportunity to elevate their voices 
and dismantle social injustices via youth-led workshops on photography, art, music production and 
spoken word. Workshops will take place from 1st August – 11th August at The Empowerment Centre, 
18 – 24 Lower Clapton Road, Hackney. Lunch and refreshments will be provided and we will 
reimburse travel costs. They are asking young people to book a place via  
emailing  tlya@volunteeringmatters.org.uk or by registering their interest via this 
form https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Rl7moRJ77kqULnLUi60mfwhhrK6d3d1
LgQ_fv5LH_KxUQjRQNldDRTFIQllQVVA3MlFIUTY2TzFEQS4u 
 
For young people that are unsure about joining the two week programme they can attend one of 
their taster sessions to see what it will entail. These will take place on: 

•      Monday 25th July – Photography and Art 12 – 3pm 
•      Tuesday 26th July – Music & Spoken word 12 – 3pm 
•      Wednesday 27th July – Employability skills with Making the Leap 12 – 3pm  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Catriona Guyler-Kone 
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